
I and the board would like to thank everyone who participated in 
the 125th Anniversary Celebration on September 14, 2014. It was a 

wonderful event made even better by the beautiful weather. The 
great turnout (despite the Blue Angels air show over the inner Harbor 
for the Star Spangled Celebration) proved all the statements made 
about what a great neighborhood Sudbrook Park is.
 
Thanks to all of you!

Darragh Brady
President

Sudbrook Park Inc.
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The Park Bulletin

The Park Bulletin is published five times a year (February, April, June, September and November) by Sudbrook Park, Inc. to provide  
information about upcoming events, newsworthy items, community activities, and historical information,  

and to foster a greater sense of community among residents of Sudbrook Park.

We will be celebrating on Sunday, October 26 starting at 3 p.m. and this year we will 
be STARTING AND STAYING at the park on McHenry Road. We will parade at the park, 
followed by our traditional costume contest. Families are welcome to go trick or treating in the 
neighborhood immediately following the judging. We would appreciate residents avoid parking 
their cars on McHenry Road, as we expect the Pikesville Volunteer Fire Department to bring 
their truck to the playground. For more information, contact Sandy Alexander at alexander.
sandyj@gmail.com.
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Schedule of Upcoming community Meetings

Board Meetings:  Board meetings are held at  
7:30 pm on the third Thursday of each month and 
are hosted by the neighbor listed. You may want to 
check with the host to confirm that there has been no 
change in the meeting schedule or location. All residents 
are welcome! Please come and bring a neighbor! Help 
continue our cherished traditions and create new 
ones!

Tue. Oct. 14	� Mark Plogman  603 Upland Rd
	 (410) 484-0341
Thu. Nov. 20	 Darragh Brady  500 Sudbrook Lane
	 (410) 653-6329
Thu. Dec. 18	 Caroline Hartloff 503 Sudbrook Ln. 
	 (410) 580-0183

Sudbrook Park Landmark Committee (SPLC) 
Meetings:  SPLC meetings start promptly at 7:30 
pm. Residents are encouraged to attend, but we ask 
that you call the Chair, Charles Locke (410-580-0342) 
forty-eight hours in advance for issues to be presented 
to the committee. We suggest you check with the host 
to confirm that there has been no change in the meeting 
schedule or location.

Tues. Oct. 14	 Peter King  711 Cliveden Road 
 8:00pm	 (410)602-2796
Tues. Nov. 18	 Charles Locke 722 Howard Road
	 (410) 580-0342
Tues. Dec 16	 Yacova Mimer 913 Adana Road 
	 (443) 660-9801
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A Historic Baltimore Community 
Neighborhood Turns 125
Baltimore, Maryland – Sudbrook Park, a uniquely historic neighborhood in 
Baltimore County, recognized its 125th anniversary with a celebration that 
included tributes from state and local representatives, community leaders, 
neighbors and entertainment.

One of Maryland’s oldest planned communities, Sudbrook Park, was designed in 
1889 by noted landscape architect Frederick Law Olmsted, Sr. Known for designing 
well-known urban projects like Central Park in New York City, Olmsted conceived 
this “suburban village” with curved roads and open green spaces.

 “Congratulations to the families of Sudbrook Park as the community celebrates its 
125th Anniversary. Frederick Law Olmstead had a brilliant vision when he designed 
one of Baltimore County’s oldest and most charming and beautiful neighborhoods. 
Sudbrook Park’s thriving sense of community spirit is evident in its number of 
longtime residents and those who move in and decide to stay, all of whom are 
proud to call this historic jewel home,” said Kevin Kamenetz, Baltimore County 
Executive.

Sudbrook Park is located specifically in Pikesville - just off Reisterstown Road and 
was named by prominent Baltimorean James Howard McHenry and is listed on the 
National Register of Historic Sites and Places and the Baltimore County Historic 
Districts.

“This celebration is a tribute to both its design and the people who love to live in 
it,” said Darragh Brady president of Sudbrook Park’s association. “My family moved 
to Sudbrook Park on the eve of the 100th celebration and it is wonderful to be here 
and actively involved for the 125th celebration.”

Today, the neighborhood continues to be a stand-out community in Baltimore 
County with a thriving home owners association, well-kept and historic houses, 
and active residents that take part in many annual events including the 4th of July 
and Halloween parades and a lighting-up celebration of the neighborhood’s 50ft 
Christmas Tree during the holidays.

Over 100 residents attended the celebration along with local dignitaries. The State 
of Maryland named September 14, 2014 “Sudbrook Park Day” to honor the historic 
community.

The 125th Anniversary celebration took place on September 14 from 2-4 p.m. in 
the neighborhood’s Entranceway Circle.



  The Park Bulletin September, 2014 pg. 4



  The Park Bulletin September, 2014 pg. 5



  The Park Bulletin September, 2014 pg. 6

Celebrating 125 Years 
as a Community

Sudbrook Park Inc.  January 1 - December 31, 2014  Membership
Membership Dues and Registration

Individual or household: $25	  Senior (65+): $20

Year you moved to Sudbrook Park________

Check here if you do not want your name listed when we publish a member list in the newsletter: 

Additional contribution: Triangle Landscaping $_______________ Holiday Tree: $_______________ 

Other (please specify) $ for___________________________________________________________ �

Payment options: 
Use the PayPal link on our website, www.sudbrookpark.org; or send a check made out to 
“Sudbrook Park, inc.” to Roy Lappalainen, Treasurer, 700 Cliveden Rd. West, Pikesville, MD 21208

Member(s) Information (please print clearly)

Last Name*(s)_ _____________________________________________________________________

Address___________________________________________________________________________

Email address________________________________________ Phone_ _______________________
*�To include another household individual with a different surname at the same address, please include 
it here:

Last Name________________________________ First Name_ _______________________________

Email address____________________________________________________________________________

Volunteer Opportunities
All of the Sudbrook Park traditions, from the Fourth of July and Halloween parades to the Flower & Bake Sale and the 
Holiday Tree Lighting, are made possible by your donations, and the efforts of volunteers.

To volunteer, please check one of the boxes below: 

 Refreshments for Bake Sale or Events          Welcoming New Neighbors	  Dumpster Day
 July 4th or Halloween Parades	  Newsletter Distribution	  Holiday Tree Lighting

Help keep Sudbrook Park a great place to live


